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Bonn, 8 June 2015 

2020 Paralympic Games – Sport Programme 

Dear Sandy, 

On behalf of the IPC Governing Board and President Sir Philip Craven I would like to thank 
you for the documentation you submitted prior to the Board’s recent meeting in Tokyo. 

The Board noted the initiatives IFCPF has begun in order to strengthen and grow its 
worldwide reach. While the IPC Governing Board appreciates these efforts, it was also 
confirmed that the admission process for the Tokyo 2020 Paralympic Games concluded in 
January 2015. We are confident that IFCPF will submit a strong application for inclusion in 
the 2024 Games once we initiate that process in less than three years’ time. 

With kind regards, 
 
 
 
Xavier Gonzalez 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

Cc: Sir Philip Craven, IPC President 
 Jürgen Padberg, Paralympic Games Sport & NPC Services Senior Manager 
 Jan-Hein Evers, IFCPF Secretary General 
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